
KUDOS  TO  ARCHBISHOP
CORDILEONE
A  motley  group  of  public  officials,  community  activists,
religious leaders, and gay advocates are upset that Archbishop
Cordileone supports marriage, properly understood.  It is a
striking sociological moment when elites stage a protest of an
archbishop in the Roman Catholic Church simply because he
believes—as the whole world has believed for thousands of
years—that marriage is the union of a man and a woman. It is
not a good cultural sign that this commonsensical position is
considered controversial, even hateful.

Those who are quick to brand support for traditional marriage
hateful need to look in the mirror. As Archbishop Cordileone
said in his excellent response to his critics, “for those who
support the conjugal understanding of marriage, the attacks
have not stopped at rhetoric. Simply for taking a stand for
marriage as it has been understood in every human society for
millennia,  people  have  lost  their  jobs,  lost  their
livelihoods, and have suffered other types of retribution,
including physical violence.”

Archbishop  Cordileone,  who  is  chairman  of  the  bishops’
Subcommittee  for  the  Promotion  and  Defense  of  Marriage,
offered to meet with those offended by his participation in
the march. He asked “before you judge us, get to know us.” But
will they?

Kudos  to  Archbishop  Cordileone  for  standing  on  principle.
Let’s also give a shout-out to his courageous spokeswoman,
Christine A. Mugridge, for exclaiming, “We don’t hate-monger,
we don’t pander to bigots.” We are not accustomed to such
straight talk coming from those in her position.
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